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Aquarium Celebrates Birth of Rare Four-Eyed Fish 
 

Sandy, UT (April 27, 2011) --- Aquarists are celebrating after a pair of rare four-eyed fish were 

born at their aquarium. 

 

The fish – known as Anableps – originally come from the rivers of South America where they 

use their bizarre eyes to see both above and below the water’s surface at the same time. The 

pupil in each eye is horizontally divided into two parts, allowing the fish to find food at or below 

the surface and also give it extra protection against predators. 

 

This is the first time the species has bred successfully at The Living Planet Aquarium in Sandy 

and the husbandry team is hopeful that more babies are on the way with several more females 

apparently pregnant. “They’re amazing-looking fish and are definitely one of our most popular 

freshwater species here at the aquarium.” said Angie Hyde, Director of PR & Marketing.  “The 

fact that they are reproducing successfully in captivity is a great indicator that conditions in their 

display are just right and we’re hoping that this first pair of youngsters will soon be joined by 

many more.” 

 

The anableps give birth to live young after a pregnancy lasting around eight weeks. The babies 

measure approximately 5cm when born but grow quickly, reaching their full size of around 

15cm-20cm in just eight months. 

 



 

 

In addition to the Four-Eyed Fish the aquarium has recently welcomed the births of Twelve 

Royal Whiptail Catfish, twenty-five Danube Crested Newts, two Ceacillians (Rubber Eels) and 

four Coral Catsharks, delivered just in time to be considered spring offspring. 

 

The Living Planet Aquarium is located at 725 E 10600 S in Sandy.  More information about The 

Living Planet Aquarium is available online at www.thelivingplanet.com or by calling (801) 355-

FISH (3474). 
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